February 3, 2020
The City Council of the City of Pleasant Grove, Alabama, met in the Conference Room at Pleasant Grove City Hall, 6:00pm for the pre-council meeting with the following present:
Mayor:			Jerry W. Brasseale  
Council Members:	Philip Houston 
       			Bob Crumpton 
			Ken Hatfield 
			Paula Johnson 
			William Bullion 

Also present: Chief Robert Knight, Building Inspector Doug Hyche, Attorney Jon Terry, City Clerk Karen Duncan

The council discussed general business to be taken care of at the regular meeting.


_______________________________
Jerry W. Brasseale, Mayor
Attest: ___________________________                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        Karen Duncan, City Clerk

The City Council of the City of Pleasant Grove, Alabama, met in the Council Chambers at Pleasant Grove City Hall, 7:00pm for the council meeting with the following present:
Mayor:			Jerry W. Brasseale 
Council Members:	Philip Houston
       			Bob Crumpton 
			Ken Hatfield 
			Paula Johnson 
			William Bullion 

Also present:  Chief Robert Knight, Building Inspector Doug Hyche, Attorney Jon Terry, City Clerk Karen Duncan

Prayer by Jerry Brasseale

Pledge of Allegiance by Paula Johnson

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

Ms. Johnson made a motion to approve the minutes for the pre-council and regular meeting of January 21, 2020.

Mr. Houston seconded the motion.

Motion passed unanimously.

APPROVAL OF BILLS

Mr. Hatfield made a motion to approve payment of the bills in the amount of $183,206.61.

Mr. Bullion seconded the motion.

Motion passed unanimously.

OFFICERS OF THE CITY REPORTS

Mr. Hyche reported Jack’s Restaurant construction is progressing well. 
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COMMITTEE REPORTS

[bookmark: _GoBack]Mr. Houston reported a representative from Alabama Power Company met with the council at the pre-council meeting tonight regarding the new LED street lights being installed in the city limits. After completion of the lights Alabama Power Company will review the lights and make any recommendations to the city if they see a need.

CITIZENS COMMENTS

Question about striping of some streets and traffic lights that are not working at the intersection of 5th. Avenue and 9th. Street. 
Two or three overgrown lots on 8th. Avenue.



ADJOURNMENT

Upon motion made by Ms. Johnson the council meeting adjourned at 7:23pm.







_______________________________
Jerry W. Brasseale, Mayor
Attest: ___________________________                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        Karen Duncan, City Clerk



